
	

Welcome 
Following the notification you received last week regarding our service continuation forecast, we have made 
considerable progress to ensure we are able to continue delivering an excellent learning environment to your 
learners. This swift approach has ensured we continue with learning progress to enable us to secure 
qualification attainment this academic year. We are committed to supporting your learners and providing a 
professional and high quality service to your school during this time of disruption and unrest. Instructors will 
continue to update all schools with learner progress and welfare each week.  Concurrent to this, I will be 
distributing a weekly MPS Partner School Memo to ensure you are informed and updated with key aspects of 
our service delivery and strategic directive. 

What have we done?  
This week, every learner/parent has been sent a ‘welcome pack’ to their home address. This pack contains 
an assessment booklet for each learner to continue accessing their individual qualification pathway and a 
welcome letter, which provided an overview of the remote/distance learning process we have established as 
well as the details of how to access our Learning Zone. Learners have received a unique login that will allow 
them to utilise various lesson recourses to support qualification delivery, all of which, are Instructor led. We 
have several methods for learners and parents to request support and guidance throughout. All Instructors 
have conducted home contact this week to ensure receipt of the welcome pack, provide on overview of the 
process moving forward and to confirm login details for the Learning Zone. So far, both parent and learner 
response is extremely positive across England and Wales, with many already engaging and making progress 
with their qualification. 

What is next? 
From Monday 20 April 2020 we will continue qualification progress and delivery to all current learners via the 
remote learning approach. All Year Groups will receive continuation of delivery and we aim to secure 
attainment this academic year. Instructors will continue to provide teaching and support on the current 
allocated teaching day to ensure continuity of service delivery, invoicing schedule and the pre-established 
teaching routine for learner progress each week. From now until 20 April 2020, we will ensure all learners 
have access to the Learning Zone, of which, will be continually enhanced with engaging, interactive and 
unique learning experiences. Furthermore, Instructors will continue with parent/learner contact and confirm 
and assess previous learner work to allow supportive intervention of any previous identified incomplete work. 
Year 9,10 and 11 learners are already underway continuing to secure their qualification attainment this 
academic year.  
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